
Check out our video on how the passive grease interceptor works to remove grease.

Highland Tank offers an extensive 
line of grease interceptors. Our 
Passive Grease Interceptors (PGI)
are gravity flow grease  
interceptors that remove large 
quantities of sewer-clogging FOG 
and oily food waste before it is 
discharged in a municipal  
wastewater treatment system. 
PGIs are designed to help food 
service establishments and food 
production/processing facilities 
comply with EPA Sewer  
Pretreatment Regulations. 

Designed to accept gravity flow, 
PGIs retain wastewater long 
enough to allow liquefied  
grease to cool, separate, and  
congeal. The video linked above  
demonstrates how the PGI works.

PGI sizing and construction 
conforms to plumbing codes and 
meets or exceeds most municipal 
FOG discharge requirements. Our 
PGIs are constructed from  
carbon steel for superior  
structural strength and  
impermeability. 

Highland Tank offers standard  
design Passive Grease  
Interceptors. While the PGI in  
the video above is a triple-basin 
unit, PGI models are subject to 
vary depending on the Authority 
Having Jurisdiction. Please  
contact Highland Tank for  
assistance in finding the right  
PGI model for your application. 

Watch video here.
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Call 814-893-5701 today or visit  

us at www.highlandtank.com for more 
information on grease  

interceptors. 
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